
Tax Collector Press Release 

 

Effective immediately, Town Hall offices will be closed to the public until further notice due to the 

Coronavirus outbreak. 

Tax Payments will continue to be processed.  Payments may be mailed or dropped off in the red lockbox 

installed outside the back door of Town Hall. 

NO CASH PAYMENTS WILL BE PROCESSED AT THIS TIME. 

Please contact this office with questions or concerns. 

 

Thank you, 

Ann D. Gill 

Town of Georgetown 

Treasurer / Tax Collector 

 

 

 


